
The health, safety and peace of mind for patients, families and employees is our highest priority at  
St. Barnabas.  

As of today, 8/20/2020, there are no new clusters of residents or employees. We have not had a new 
positive case of COVID-19 amongst residents or employees since 7/13/2020.  

Many have inquired about a timeline for in person visitation. At this point and time there is no guidance 
from the state or federal governing bodies as to when nursing homes could possibly reopen to 
unrestricted visitation. We appreciate you wanting to be present in the home to visit your loved ones 
and will keep you up to date if/when any new information becomes available.  

Please reference the reopening plan that is on the website. We are currently in Step 2 of the current 
plan. 

Our staffing is more than ample and our employee morale remains strong as they are dedicated to the 
care of our residents. 

We continue to monitor COVID-19 updates and follow recommendations and guidelines from the Center 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Center for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), the 
Pennsylvania Department of Health, and the Governor of Pennsylvania. 

We are still reporting to the PA Department of Health and the CDC. 

Please note that this is still a fluid situation and has the possibility of changing. You will be made aware 
of changes as they occur. 

As always, if you want your loved one transferred to the hospital, another facility, or to their or your 
home, we can help you make any necessary arrangements. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this unprecedented time of the COVID-19 
pandemic.  

Should you have any additional questions, or if you would like to speak with a representative from  
St. Barnabas Nursing Home, please call 724-443-0700 and request Aaron Salyards, Administrator, or 
Jennifer Starr, Director of Nursing.  

 


